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Motion to Approve Local Area Plan Revision 
September 29, 2016 Meeting of the  

Greater Nebraska Workforce Development Board  
 
              
 
Agenda Item 6C, Short-Term Training Caps  

 
Background: On October 24, 2013, the board approved raising the short-term training cap from 

$3,000 to $4,500 per eligible participant. This revision is no longer valid under WIOA. Currently, 

there is no short-term training cap. Typically, short-term training programs do not qualify for 

financial assistance. Reestablishing a cap would allow more participants to earn their CDL.  

 
The System Coordination Committee has proposed that the GNWDB reestablish a short-term 

training cap of $4,500 for CDL training and $2,500 for all other short-term training.  
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